On Jul 24, 2023, at 12:12 PM, Town of Jerome <no-reply@municipalimpact.com> wrote:

News from Town of Jerome: Jerome Civic Center Studio Space Available

Date: Jul 24, 2023

The Town of Jerome has an immediate availability for rental of a studio space at Jerome Town Hall / Civic Center. The space has ground level access, with plenty of windows providing ample amount of natural lighting. The space is rectangular in shape and measures approximately 20.5×30.5 (630 sq ft approx.). The anticipated rental fee will be 0.44-0.50 / square foot per month, but will be set by the Town Council and may differ based on proposed usage and Town needs.

If you are interested, please submit a letter of interest to Town Manager Brett Klein (b.klein@jerome.az.gov) as soon as possible. The letter of interest must include your complete name, address, phone number and e-mail, along with a detailed description of your proposed use and anticipated days / hours of use. Please include as much detailed information as possible. If your application is considered, you will need to provide a suitable amount of references upon request.

For questions please call Town Manager Brett Klein at (928) 634-7943.

For details, visit: [<u>Jerome Civic Center Studio Space Available</u>]

To unsubscribe: https://jerome.az.gov/unsubscribe.html?i=40901&e=mail@nbscopes.com.